
 
Amanda J. DeCesare 

Project Manager – Public Projects 
1717 Dixie Highway, Suite 400 

Fort Wright, KY 41011 
Tel. 859-426-6924 

Amanda_DeCesare@csx.com 
                                                                                                                                                                                                            
 
February 26, 2014  
 
RE: Bowling Green (Lime City), OH 
       US 20/Fremont Pike (DOT #513606L) 
        Case No. 13-1369-RR-RCP 
 
REQUEST FOR EXTENSION 
 
Dear PUCO, 
 
CSX is requesting a six month extension on this project. 
 
CSX, ORDC, and ODOT are currently in discussions to resolve design issues on the project. 
The issues involve the preemption relays requested at the crossing. Some of the preemption relays 
requested as part of the ODOT preemption standard are not CSX’s standard.  The request is being 
reviewed by CSX’s signal department to determine how to proceed. 
 
Please advise if this will be granted. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Amanda J. DeCesare 
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